Castlefields Primary School, Castlefields, Bridgnorth, Shropshire WV16 5DQ
25th November 2022
FIFA Football World Cup
On Monday many of the children enjoyed watching an

G ~ exciting game of World Cup Football. There was a great
. atmosphere.

Year 6 Science
Thank you to Mrs Kelcher for talking with year 6 about all things Optometry this
week — the children loved it and asked lots of questions!

Mud Run 2022

Well done to the year 5 and 6 children who took partin @
the Mud Run this week — lots of fun, smiles and

determination on display through the mountains of mud!

Nativity
On Wednesday 30th November KS2 children are going to see Nativity at the
Birmingham Rep. Children need to be in school at 8am. They need to wear
school uniform and bring a packed lunch and a drink.

Christmas Trees and Decorations
Each classroom will receive their ‘real’ Christmas Tree early next week. Don’t forget
that the PTA are running a competition to design a homemade decoration for the
trees. If you wish to enter, please bring 50p in with your completed decoration no
later than Thursday 1st December. Please remember to ensure your child’s name
is written on the decoration.

Elf Day
B On Friday 2nd December, we are supporting Elf Day to raise
money and awareness for the Alzheimer's Society. This is a
non-uniform day, and we hope to see lots of red and green
clothing, elf hats, pointy ears or even full elf costumes.
Donations via:

www.justgiving.com/Castlefields-Elfday-2022




Castlefields Primary School, Castlefields, Bridgnorth, Shropshire WV16 5DQ

Phone: 01746 764072 Email: admin@castlefields.org.uk Website: www.castlefieldsprimary.co.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs R Lee

Travelling Book Fair
Thank you to everybody who supported the Travellling Book Fair. From your
purchases school now has just over £300 to spend on new books for the library.

Vacancies
We currently have two Teaching Assistant vacancies in school:
https://www.castlefieldsprimary.co.uk/vacancies

WINTER FAIR

Winter Fair Friday 2nd December 6pm to 8pm
Please bring donations of mince pies, cakes and filled jars for the tombola to
school on Friday 2nd December. Please be as creative as you like filling the jars
with items such as wrapped sweets, chocolates, toys, stationery, hair bobbles etc
etc!

We are looking forward to seeing you in school on Friday evening

World Cup Menu
On Tuesday 29th November, we are having a World Cup Menu:

All children who have a school dinner on this day will be in with the
chance of winning a football.

5 Star Hygiene Rating
Congratulations to the school kitchen who has just been awarded another 5 Star
Hygiene Rating. ‘




29t November =
World Cup

Menu
Penalty Box Fish & Chips
Or
Vegetarian Sausage & Chips

Served with
Peas or salad

World Cup-cakes

-
caterlink




